
 
 

 
 
 

 

                         

      
        Monday 22nd January 2024 
RE: Year 5 residential 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very sorry to tell you that unfortunately due to poor take up across the Trust we 
are unable to run the Year 5 residential this year. 
 
I know that many of you will be disappointed with his news, and I empathise with you 
and your children. 
 
There are still a couple of places left for the Year 4 residential to Nethercott, if you’d 
like your child to attend then please let Mrs Roscoe know in reception. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and once again I’m sorry to have to deliver this 
news to you. 

Paul Arnold 

 

Senior Head of School 
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